In This Issue

Webmail users click here

Official News

- · Campus fares well in environmental inspection
- · Notice of Open Position -- Track Coach
- · Notice of Open Position -- Program Coordinator

General Announcements

- · Meeting for Phi Beta Lambda
- · Needed: Encouraging words
- · ITS Helpdesk Office Hours
- Bergren Forum
- · Senate Presidential Nominations Open
- · Barcelona Business Prgram Informational Meeting
- · No Popularity Contest Nominate a King or Queen
- · Appetites Abroad: Spring 2008
- · You can prevent self-harm
- · Barcelona Business Program Spring 2008
- · Jobs Available
- · British Ceramic Cultures Spring 2008
- · Get Out and Register to Vote
- · Short terms Galore! Spring 2008

What's Happening?

More Events...

TODAY	TOMORROW	WEDNESDAY
11:00 Senior Portraits	9:00 Senior Portraits	9:00 Senior Portraits
7:00 Global Awareness	11:30 MS/BMES Thesis	12:30 Religious institute
Roundtable: Tango	Defense - Ryan Thatcher	1:00 MS/EE Thesis Defense - Yufei Gon
Womens Soccer Game	4:00 Womens Tennis Match	2:30 MS/EE Thesis Defense - Martin Klingensmith
· Co-op Seminar III: Mock	· Co-op Seminar III: Mock	
Interviews	Interviews	MS/CE Thesis Defense - Thomas Lam
		4:00 Mens Soccer Game
		9:30 Art Union Meeting!
		· Co-op Seminar III: Mock Interviews

Campus fares well in environmental inspection

Dr. Irene Moszer, vice president of business and finance, shares the following good news with the campus:

On Monday, Sept. 17, the NYS Department of Environmental Conservation visited Alfred University's Environmental Health and Safety Department. As with all hazardous waste inspections, it was a surprise. After his review, DEC Representative Thomas Corbett reported Alfred University's record-keeping over the past three years as 99.9% better than the other 4,000 companies that he visits. He said he found exactly what he was looking for and found it in complete order. These records included all hazardous waste manifests, waste profiles, waste characterization reports, and universal waste (lamps, mercury containing thermostats and batteries) paperwork/certificates.

The next stop was the Central Accumulation Area in Myers Hall. Corbett found everything in complete order and in compliance. He also viewed the Universal Waste Storage area at the Lambda House, where everything was found to be in perfect order.

The final stop was a lab on the first floor of Myers Hall where he viewed a sample Satellite accumulation area.

As a result of his findings, Corbett has offered to help find grant money (through the NYSDEC) to create a video training for other colleges and universities using Alfred University facilities as examples.

Cherise Haase, AU environmental health and safety coordinator, singled out praise for Michele Mitchell for her outstanding efforts in ensuring Alfred University hazardous waste generation and storage areas, including recordkeeping/documentation are always in 100% compliance. She also offered appreciation and recognition to the Physical Plant crew that maintains the universal waste storage area.

back to top Send Email Reminder

Notice of Open Position -- Track Coach

Men's/Women's Track Coach Part-time Temporary Position McLane Center Link: Track Coach

back to top Send Email Reminder

Notice of Open Position -- Program Coordinator

Program Coordinator Residence Life Full time, 10-Month Position

Link: Program Director

back to top Send Email Reminder

Meeting for Phi Beta Lambda

Where: Olin 309

When: Monday 5:15 p.m.

Goals: To enhance Alfred University's ability to produce business leaders sought after in today's business environment.

PBL is a National Student Organization. We are made up primarily of business students and those students in other majors that are interested in business. Bring a friend and see what we have to offer.

Benefits: Competitive events; Organizing community projects; State, Regional, and National Conferences; Leadership positions; Networking with business leaders and potential job contacts ... and much more.

back to top Send Email Reminder

Needed: Encouraging words

Alix Clare continues to make progress in her recovery from serious injuries, including head trauma, that she sustained in an accident Aug. 20.

She's gaining strength and better motor control. The physical therapists now have her standing with the help of parallel bars. She is able to read and enjoy the cards and letters she's receiving.

She is also getting frustrated at times by what she sees as slow progress. As might be anticipated, recovery from serious head trauma can be difficult, emotionally and physically.

What helps and enourages her are cards, letters and visits from friends as she continues her therapy.

Cards and letters may be sent to:

Dr. Alexis Clare St. Mary's Hospital 89 Genesee Street 5th Floor - Rehab Unit Rochester, NY 14611

back to top Send Email Reminder

ITS Helpdesk Office Hours

The ITS Helpdesk Office Hours are 8:30 a.m. to 4:30 p.m., Monday through Friday.

We are located in the lower level of Herrick Library and our phone number is 871.2222.

back to top Send Email Reminder

Bergren Forum

The Bergren Forum sponsored by the Division of Human Studies will be meeting at 12:10 PM on Thursday Sept. 27 in the Nevins Theatre, Powell Campus Center.

Bring brown bag lunch; coffee and tea are complimentary.

Speaker: Juliana Gray Topic: Dial P for Poetry

Juliana Gray reads original poems inspired by the films of Alfred Hitchcock, accompanied by brief clips of the films.

back to top Send Email Reminder

Senate Presidential Nominations Open

Nominations are open for Student Senate, but you have to act fast.

If you are interested, e-mail the Student Senate account at **senate@alfred.edu** OR stop by the Senate Office on the bottom floor of Powell.

All applications will be due by 5 p.m.on Tuesday, Sept. 25 at the Senate Office.

back to top Send Email Reminder

Barcelona Business Prgram Informational Meeting

Thursday, Sept. 27, 2007 4:45 - 5:30 p.m.

Olin 302

Attachment: Barcelona_2008_Business_Program_flyer_092107.pdf

back to top Send Email Reminder

No Popularity Contest - Nominate a King or Queen

In keeping with an Alfred Homecoming tradition, the University crowns a King and Queen who exemplify the spirit of Alfred University. A faculty/staff panel interviews nominated students and selects a five-person court as well as the King and Queen.

The crowning ceremony is conducted at half-time during the football game on Oct. 5. Click on the link to nominate someone you think would represent the student body well. Other than the title, the King and Queen do not need to perform any duties or be held to any sort of commitment for the future. It is just a fun way to carry on a tradition from our past.

Link: http://forms.alfred.edu/student_activities/soundings_auth/

back to top Send Email Reminder

Appetites Abroad: Spring 2008

Eat, drink and be educated: Enjoy a fun-filled experience in France, Germany, and Switzerland. Learn about great cultures and great food! Please see the attached flyer for details. Thank you.

Attachment: Literature_and_Environment_of_Food_(flyer_08)2.doc

back to top Send Email Reminder

You can prevent self-harm

Sept. 10 was World Suicide Prevention Day. It's easier than you think to help a student who may be considering self-harm. Asking about behavior and feelings, sharing your concern, and knowing a good referral, can be great first steps toward resolving problems.

It's a good idea to ask more about it when someone:

- * Talks or jokes about suicide
- * Drinks too much or uses other drugs
- * Gets unusually angry or violent
- * Takes dangerous risks or looks for hair-raising thrills
- * Stays away from friends and wants to be left alone
- * Loses interest in how he or she looks
- * Gives away belongings and favorite objects

People who are feeling depressed or have been through something extremely stressful may think about escaping their problems. If you're concerned about a student, and not sure what to do, call the Counseling and Student Development Center at 871-2300 or send a confidential email to csdc@alfred.edu . If you'd like more information you may visit www.suicidology.org

Link: Counseling and Student Development Center

back to top Send Email Reminder

Barcelona Business Program Spring 2008

Frank Duserick and Amy Rummel are packing their bags and heading off to Barcelona, Spain. Earn credits and enjoy a trip abroad. Please see attached flyer for details.

Thank you.
Attachment: Barcelona_Business_Program1.doc

back to top Send Email Reminder

Jobs Available

Dining Services is looking for Baristas to serve in the Cafe located in the newly renovated Herrick Library. Morning and evening shifts available. Pick up an application at the Cyberfresh Caf in the Powell Campus Center or submit an application on line.

Link: http://my.alfred.edu/index.cfm/fuseaction/dining.employment.cfm

back to top Send Email Reminder

British Ceramic Cultures - Spring 2008

Attention Art Students: A wonderful trip is being planned for the Spring 2008 semester. Enjoy a trip to the United Kingdom and learn about British Ceramic Cultures. The course is being taught by Ezra Shales and will be under ARTH 400/500 topics. Please see the attached flyer for details. Thank you.

Attachment: NEW_SPRING_2008_COURSE.doc

back to top Send Email Reminder

Get Out and Register to Vote

Alfred University stands behind the idea that we all benefit when a greater share of Americans register and vote. An important general election will be held on Nov. 6. If you are not already registered to vote, please consider doing so now.

Alfred University students often have a choice of registering and voting right here in Allegany County (if you have been a resident in your present address for at least 30 days before the election) or voting by absentee ballot in your home county or state. The choice is yours, but please plan to register and vote on Nov. 6.

Voter registrations must be postmarked by Friday, Oct. 12 if you want to vote on Nov. 6 in New York State. Registration forms are available at the information desk of the Powell Campus Center and the Office of Special Academic Services. You can also download the registration form and get more information about voting in New York State, including instructions on how to vote by absentee ballot, at this website maintained by the NYS Board of Elections: http://www.elections.stat...

For information about other states registration deadlines and absentee ballot request deadlines you can visit http://www.vote411.org/.

back to top Send Email Reminder

Short terms Galore! Spring 2008

There are several short-term trips being scheduled for this spring. Four trips in January -- during winter break -- and one at the end of the spring semester.

Venture off to Trier Germany and see the European Union up close. Leaders: Bob Stein rstein@alfred.edu and Jeff Sluyter-Beltrao jsluyter@alfred.edu
This is a 2 Credit course POLS 299-

Please contact either the leaders or the Office of International Programs **studyabroad@alfred.edu** for more details. Thank you.

back to top Send Email Reminder

Alfred University | My AU | Our AU | Events | BannerWeb | Blackboard | News | Enews